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SU13.JECT: Vehicles for Hire Ordinance - Legislative lteln #070243 

At the City Commission meeting of September 10, 2007, part of the discussion regarding Legislative 
Item #070234 - Vehicles for Hire Ordinance focused on a requirement for audited financial statements. 
The Mayor indicated during the discussion that I could provide guidance regarding a less onerous 
appl.oach to obtaining financial reports. while satisfying the intent of the requirement. 

1 have reviewed the ordinance and disci~ssed this issue with Assistant City Attorney Ron Combs and 
Finance Director Mark Benton. Both indicated that this requirenient came solely from transferring the 
language in Jacksonville's ordinance to the Gainesville ordinance. We are all in agreement, as is GPD 
management, that this requirement is unnecessary and should be removed from the City's ordinance. 

Please Ic l  me know if any additional information is required 

cc: Ron Combs, Senior Assistant City Attorney 
Mark Benton, Finance Director 
Norm Botsford, Chicf of Police 


